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Comments: Please consider my objection to this "improvements" project. As a Montanan who has long enjoyed

peaceful days at Holland Lake and access to the Bob Marshall, I am concerned that this expansion would

degrade the visitor experience and harm the surrounding environment. When weighing the decision, it is clear to

me that this project has no need to be approved as the drawbacks clearly outweigh the perceived benefits. There

has to be a time when endless human development and  expansion into Forest Service lands -and the entryway

to the largest contiguous wilderness in the lower 48  -  due to greed to pull in tourists' dollars must stop. Consider

future generations. I want my grandchildren to experience the true Holland Lake, not some POWDR Disneyland

version. 


